
VETERANS’ 
TRIBUTE 

For more information contact  

Student Council Advisor Sarah Pica 
spica@cameron.k12.wi.us  

District Administrator Joe Leschisin 
jleschisin@cameron.k12.wi.us

Cameron High School 

Cameron, Wisconsin 

Donations for the Veterans’ Tribute Plaza 

will help sustain this beautiful memorial for 

many years. The Cameron High School 

Student Council is responsible for the 

perpetual care of the plaza.

A paver or bench can be purchased by an 

individual, business, or civic group. 

The memorial landscape includes service 

branch flags, memorial benches, and legacy 

pavers.
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VETERANS ’  MEMORIAL  
If you are making a donation to the memorial of $200 or more without purchasing a legacy paver or 
memorial bench, your donation will be recognized on our honor wall. These funds will be 
accumulated on an annual basis to allow individuals the ability to work toward a funding level. For 
example, an individual who donates $50 for four years will be recognized at the $200 supporter level 
once they have reached this donation level.	
  !

Order form for Legacy Pavers  

Enclosed is my tax deducible $125 for a 4” x  8” paver stone inscribed with the following letters      
(24 letters maximum).

Legacy Pavers: $125 
4” x 8” paver (24 letters of engraving) 
Please complete donation and order form

Memorial Benches: $1,500 
Please contact 

CHS Student Council Advisor 
Sarah Pica spica@cameron.k12.wi.us

Honor Wall 
Supporting Level $200 + (1.5” x 3”) 

Bronze Level $1000 + (3” x 9”) 
Please complete donation form

Donation form  
Name ________________________________________________ Phone_____________________ !

Donation amount _____________________   All donations are tax deductible. !
Checks should be issued to: Cameron School District 

Please mail to: Cameron High School  
Attention: Sarah Pica 

750 S 1st Street 
Cameron, WI 54822 !
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